
MAYOR’S SENIOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE SEEKS SPECIAL SENIORS 

 

A plaque has been installed in the Marlboro Recreation Center in memory of Bernice 

Brownstein, a former member of the Senior Advisory Committee, who exemplified the 

true spirit of volunteerism and selflessness. This plaque will periodically recognize 

seniors who have been made outstanding and/or ongoing contributions to the good 

and welfare of citizens in Monmouth County. Recipients of The Bernice Brownstein 

Senior Volunteer Award will have their names engraved upon the plaque. 

The Advisory committee is asking for nominations from the community, family 

member and organizations.  

The nominee should meet the following criteria: 

a) A resident of Marlboro who is at least 60 years of age. 

b) A person/group who has provided community service above and beyond what 

would normally be expected. 

c) A person/group who has initiated and/or served in a leadership capacity in a 

community project. 

d) A person/group whose activity has impacted the lives of many in the 

community. 

e) A person/group who has made a personal sacrifice to benefit others. 

It is not necessary for the nominated recipient to meet all of the above criteria.  

Applications for nominations are available in the Marlboro Recreation Senior Office, 

1996 Recreation Way, and Marlboro Administration Building, 1979 Township Drive. 


